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Assessment of the Swedish Transport Administration’s  
response to the safety recommendations in the report  
RJ 2022:02 

On 2 June 2022, the Swedish Accident Investigation Authority (SHK) published a 
final report (RJ 2022:02) into a derailment involving a freight train between 
Kummelby and Häggvik, Stockholm County, on 11 February 2021. In the report, 
SHK directed two safety recommendations at the Swedish Transport 
Administration (RJ 2022:02 R1 och RJ 2022:02 R2). 

The Swedish Transport Administration has responded to the safety 
recommendations and described the action that has been taken and that will be 
taken in future. 

SHK deems the safety recommendations to have been implemented (Concluded – 
satisfactory response). 

Best regards, 

Jenny Ferm 
Chair of investigation 


